Office of the City Clerk Ronald D. Leonhardt
Council Services Division City Clerk

Anthony J. Zielinski

Manager

June 3,2003

Majaedo J. Certon
3809 W. Roosevelt Dr.
Milwaukee, WI 53206

Dear Ms. Certon:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, May 19, 2003 the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee
voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender
license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at
the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Tuesday, June 3, 2003 the Common Council considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the
Committee’s recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a reﬁmd of your license fees, except for a $21 administrative fee, by
bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the
License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT
City Clerk

cc: Milwaukee Police Department License Investigation
Common Council/City Clerk’s Office - License Division
City Attorney
File 021400

Room 205, City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53202-3567. Phone (414) 286-2221. FAX (414) 286-3456.



Office of the City Clerk ’ Ronald D. Leonhardt
Council Services Division City Clerk

Anthony J. Zielinski

Manager

June 3, 2003

Alicia D. Hudy

© 13400 W. Montana Ave.

New Berlin, WI 53151
Dear Ms. Hudy:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, May 19, 2003 the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee
voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender -
license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at
the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Tuesday, June 3, 2003 the Common Council considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the
Committee’s recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license feés, except for a $21 administrative fee, by
bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the

License Division, Room 105, City Hall.
Sincerely, i ; )

RONALD D. LEONHARDT
City Clerk

. cc: Milwaukee Police Department License Investigation

- Common Council/City Clerk’s Office - License Division
City Attorney ' '
'File 021400

Room 205, City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53202-3567. Phone (414) 286-2221. FAX (414) 286-3456.



Office of the City Clerk Ronald D. Leonhardt
Council Services Division City Clerk

. Anthony J. Zielinski
Manager

Mil

June 3, 2003

Christine M. Palmer
509 New Plat
Allenton, WI 53002

Dear Ms. Palmer:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, May 19, 2003 the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee
voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender
license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at
the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Tuesday, June 3; 2003 the Common Council considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the
Committee’s recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a $21 administrative fee, by
bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the
License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Singerel3),

ONALD D. LEONHARDT
City Clerk

cc: Milwaukee Police Department License Investigation
Common Council/City Clerk’s Office - License Division
City Attorney
File 021400

Room 205, City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53202-3567. Phone (414) 286-2221. FAX (414) 286-3456.




Office of the City Clerk Ronald D. Leonhardt
Council Services Division City Clerk

Anthony J. Zielinski -

Manager

June 3, 2003

Althera Smith, Jr.
3718 N. 11th St.
Milwaukee, WI 53206

Dear Mr. Smith:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, May 19, 2003 the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee
voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender
license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at
the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Tuesday; June 3, 2003 the Common Council considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the
Committee’s recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a $21 administrative fee, by
bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the
License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT
City Clerk

cc: Milwaukee Police Department License Investigation
Common Council/City Clerk’s Office - License Division
City Attorney
File 021400

Room 205, City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53202-3567. Phone (414) 286-2221. FAX (414) 286-3456.



Oftice of the City Clerk Ronald D. Leonhardt
Council Services Division : City Clerk

Anthony J. Zielinski

Manager

June 3, 2003

Damien C. Wright
2825 S. 9th St.
Milwaukee, WI 53215

Dear Mr. Wright:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, May 19, 2003 the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee
voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender
license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon the police d epartment
report, which was provided to you along with the notice of hearing.

On Tuesday, June 3, 2003 the Common Council considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the
Committee’s recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a $21 administrative fee, by
bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the
License Division, Room 105, City Hall. Pursuant to sec. 90-5-9-c, Milwaukee Code of Ordinances, you
may not reapply for a license within 12 months of the date of denial.

Singerely;,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT
City Clerk

cc: Milwaukee Police Department License Administration
Common Council/City Clerk’s Office - License Division
City Attorney
File 021400

Room 205, City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53202-3567. Phone (414) 286-2221. FAX (414) 286-3456.



Office of the City Clerk Ronald D. Leonhardt
Council Services Division _. City Clerk

Anthony J. Zielinski

Manager

June 3, 2003

Bertha W. Keomonyvong
1629 S. 24th St.
Milwaukee, WI 53204

Dear Ms. Keomonyvong:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, May 19, 2003 the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee
~ voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender
license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon the p olice d epartment
report, which was provided to you along with the notice of hearing.

On Tuesday, June 3, 2003 the Common Council considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the
Committee’s recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a $21 administrative fee, by
bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the
License Division, Room 105, City Hall. Pursuant to sec. 90-5-9-c, Milwaukee Code of Ordinances, you
may not reapply for a license within 12 months of the date of denial.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT
City Clerk

cc: Milwaukee Police Department License Administration
Common Council/City Clerk’s Office - License Division
City Attomey
File 021400

Room 205, City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53202-3567. Phone (414) 286-2221. FAX (414) 286-3456.



D /I ] lW&Uke c Office of the City Clerk Ronald D. Leonhardt
Council Services Division City Clerk
Anthony J. Zielinski

Manager

June 3, 2003

Shawn E. Bakalar
4150 S. Whitnall Ave., Apt. 8
Milwaukee, WI 53207

Dear Mr. Bakalar:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, May 19, 2003 the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee
voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender
license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon the p olice d epartment
report, which was provided to you along with the notice of hearing.

On Tuesday, June 3, 2003 the Common Council considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the
Committee’s recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a $21 administrative fee, by
bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the
License Division, Room 105, City Hall. Pursuant to sec. 90-5-9-c, Milwaukee Code of Ordinances, you
may not reapply for a license within 12 months of the date of denial.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT
City Clerk

cc: Milwaukee Police Department License Administration
Common Council/City Clerk’s Office - License Division
City Attorney
File 021400

Room 205, City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53202-3567. Phone (414) 286-2221. - FAX (414) 286-3456.



Office of the City Clerk Ronald D. Leonhardt
Council Services Division City Clerk

Anthony J. Zielinski

Manager

June 3, 2003

Eloise McPike, Agt. Att. Karma Rodgers
Charles D. Productions, Inc: 161 W. Wisconsin Ave.
4344 N. 20" St. Milwaukee, WI 53203

Milwaukee, WI 53216

Dear Ms. McPike and Att. Rodgers

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, May 19, 2003, the Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the Common Council that your applications for a Class “B” Tavern, Tavern
Amusement (Cabaret/Nite Club) and Tavern Dance licenses for the premises at 3500 W. Park Hill
Ave.. (“Focused”) be denied. The Committee made such recommendation based upon a concern that
the health, safety and welfare of the neighborhood would be impaired due to the lack of off-street
parking by the granting of this license at this location.

On Tuesday, June 3, 2003, the Common Council considered the Committee’s recommendation
regarding your application. On that date, the Council adopted the Committee’s recommendation and
denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a $50 administrative fee, by bringing in
your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License
Division, Room, 105, City Hall.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT
City Clerk

cc: Milwaukee Police Department License Investigation
City Clerk’s Office — License Division
City Attorney’s Office '
CCFN 021400

Room 205, City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53202-3567. Phone (414) 286-2221. FAX (414) 286-3456.



